
Lining Up! We have moved the position of the lines so that 

children will always line up in the same place for fire drills 

as well as at the end of break and the end of the day to 

avoid confusion in an emergency (except Reception who will 

still be dismissed at the end of the day from the fenced-off play area.) 

… where love is the motivating force. (2 Corinthians chapter 5 verse 14) 
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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Shanklin CE Primary School, 

“Doing what is Right isn’t always 
easy... but it IS always RIGHT!”  

Friday Assembly - Change of time! 

The end of term celebration assembly will take place at 9.15am next Friday instead of the 

afternoon.  All parents/grandparents  are invited to attend. 
 

After-School Clubs 

Due to the parent/teacher consultations next Tuesday and Wednesday, all after school clubs held 

on these two days will be cancelled. 
 

Highlight Party 

This years Highlight Party will be held on Wednesday 31 October at the United Reformed Church, 

High Street, Shanklin (opposite Baileys).  Tickets are £1.50 per child and are available:            

  By returning the blue letter your child brought home, to the school office; 

  From Dyan Northard, Albert and Tristan’s mum in Year 4 and Year 2; or 

  From The Christian Bookshop in Shanklin between 10am and 1pm each day. 

Last year around 80 children came and had a fantastic time.  For more information please contact 

Janet Harely 862485 (Run by Christians Working Together in Shanklin). 

 

Transfer to Secondary School 

If you have a child transferring to Secondary School in September 2013, please may I remind you 

that the closing date for submitting applications is 4.30pm on Wednesday 31 October 2012. 

Thought for 

the week:  

Parent - Teacher Meetings 

Supportive home - school links and open communication are 

both vital to promoting every child’s development. Parents’ 

evenings are scheduled for Tuesday 23rd October, 3.30 -

5.30pm,  and Wednesday 24th October 6.00 - 8.00 pm.   

The appointment sheets are available on the tables in the 

corridor  

by the school hall at 8.45am and 3.00pm   

Please do come and select a convenient appointment 

Book 

Fayre 

This will 

be held in 

the school hall from 

3pm on Tuesday 23 

until the morning of 

Friday 26 October.  

The Fayre will be 

open at 8.45am and 

3.00pm so please 

come along and buy 

some of the exciting 

books! 

Maybe some early 

Christmas shopping? 



Free Bikeability Cycle Training 

The IW Fire and Rescue Service are running this  FREE course during half 

term at Shanklin Fire Station  for everyone over 10 years between 2pm and 

4pm, Monday 29 Oct to Thursday 1 November.  Bikes can be provided if you do 

not have one.  Further information is available from Tracey Webb on 823194, ext. 5197 

WEEK 4 

Weeks commencing:  24 Sept, 22 Oct, 19 Nov, 17 Dec, 14 Jan and 11 Feb 

MONDAY: Beef bolognaise with pasta, frittata with new potatoes, peas, 

carrots, carrot and sultana salad, chocolate crunch with fruit 

slices. 

TUESDAY: Roast turkey, roast potatoes, gravy, cheesy hotpot, cabbage and swede, sal-

ad, fruit flapjack with custard. 

WEDNESDAY: Sausage meat plait with mashed potato, spicy quorn pitta pocket with baked 

Cajun wedges, broccoli, sweetcorn, salad, golden syrup pudding with custard. 

THURSDAY: Roast beef, roast potatoes, gravy, quorn sausages, mashed potato, salad, ice-

cream with toppings. 

FRIDAY: Fish fingers with chips, Goan vegetable curry with rice, baked beans, peas, 

salad, carrot cake with citrus frosting. 

 

Yours sincerely,   David Moorse    Head teacher 

Thunk of the week -  Would it be a good idea to blast all our rubbish into space? 

The class with the best attendance for week ending 12 October 2012 

was Austria Class with 95.9%  Well done to Austria Class. 

Holland Class 93.1%, Austria Class 95.9%, Greece Class 93.4%, Germany Class 93.3%,  

Sweden Class 94.4%, Poland Class 90.8%, Italy Class 91.5% and Portugal Class 95.8% 

All parents can access the full range of lessons and resources on 

the www.mymaths website simply by using the school login 

(shanklin) and password (fifty). 

If you would like an introduction on how to access the various 

resources on the site so that you can help your child to learn, we 

can put on a mymaths session for parents straight after school on 

Wednesday 24th October. There are 30 spaces in the ICT suite, 

so it would be on a first come-first served basis (further sessions 

could be arranged if there is enough demand for places).   

Please return the tear-off slip below to express your interest. 

for parents! 

�  ***************************************************************************************************** 
 

I (name)…………………………………….… parent of ……………………………………….  

 

would like to attend the MyMaths for parents session after school on Wednesday 24th October 


